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       December 15, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
In an event that we are forced to close our district due to inclement weather, the Ocean 
County Vocational Technical School will move to asynchronous virtual learning for the 
day or days that are affected by the closure.  An assignment will be posted by your child’s 
instructor to be completed at home.  This assignment will serve as a review/reinforcement 
of learned material. Students will be expected to submit their work, as it will serve as 
documentation of continuous learning while at home. 
 
Should this occur, the day will serve as a school day as we will be maintaining continuity 
of learning; our school calendar will not be affected.  The district will follow the same 
procedures in terms of announcing the day should this be necessary.  Robo calls and 
posting to our district’s site will inform students for an asynchronous virtual learning day.   
 
We recognize that most look forward to snow days and our students look forward to the 
many activities that come with snow.  Switching to asynchronous virtual learning will allow 
our students to enjoy the fun of snow after they complete their assignments.  Should you 
have questions, please feel free to reach out to your building principals.  Please continue 
to stay safe while we are still experiencing COVID-19 events.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Karen  Homiek 
Superintendent 
      


